
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

In Key Stage 1 we love to use the outdoor environment we have at Lawnside Academy to enhance 

our curriculum. We believe the outdoor environment is a rich and dynamic space for learning 

allowing children to discover the real world with their senses. We also believe that being outside 

is vital for our pupil’s physical health, social development and emotional well-being.   

On Friday 20st October, Key Stage 1 are going to have an outdoor learning day. Children will 

spend most of the day outside using the outdoor environment for learning. The children will need 

to wear warm clothes with a coat or waterproof jacket. Depending on the weather, children may 

also need hats, scarves and gloves.  We will be on the field for some of the activities therefore 

children will need to bring wellies or outdoor footwear.  

We look forward to sharing with you some of the learning that has taken place on this day. Thank 

you for your continued support.  

 
 
Key Stage 1 Team 
 

 


